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The collaboration will ensure ‘One Nation One Standard’ where maternity service providers will be jointly assessed 
by NABH and FOGSI

The Federation of Obstetricians and Gynaecological Societies of India (FOGSI) has announced its collaboration with the 
National Accreditation Board for Hospitals and Healthcare Providers (NABH)/Quality Council of India (QCI), India’s apex body 
for accreditation and quality promotion, to advance the government’s vision to improve the quality of maternity services. 

This is a crucial quality-improvement sectoral collaboration aimed at reducing maternal mortality in line with the Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs) and strengthening health systems for safer childbirth in India.

Under the MoU hospitals and nursing homes having maternal care facilities, clinical standards will be assessed, ensuring 
consistent, safe, and respectful care for mothers during and after childbirth. This collaboration is envisaged to improve and 
standardise quality across all MCH (maternal and child health) facilities in the country, a landmark step in India's evolving 
health system.
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